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This has been yet another fabulous week for sporting achievements with our netball team crowned as the Wyre Regional Netball Champions!!  
Our team Captain Charlotte Jones has penned her reflections on the afternoon:
We arrived at Stanley Park all excited and ready to play.  We had 6 games straight on the trot starting with a 3-1 win over Larkholme.  We then played Sacred Heart who we beat again 3-1.  Next up was Stanah who we beat quite comfortably 4-0.  Then we took on Shakespeare with a victory of 5-4.  Our penultimate game was against our neighbouring school Carleton St Hilda’s.  This was our hardest game where we luckily drew 3-3.

Our last game was against Nateby.  We were all feeling pretty confident by this time and needed just one more victory.  We were 5-2 up by half time.  They came back with some good passing but we intercepted well, winning with 6-2.

We waited nervously for the presentation time to hear that Carleton Green are champions once again with 2nd place going to Carleton St Hilda’s. Next stop is the Lancashire Finals on Tuesday 30th June.

We wish them luck and are sure they will have a fabulous time.
We have also welcomed our new families on Thursday evening with a lovely evening event.  We are very pleased to report that we have all our places taken up for September in every class.  

We are now offering your child the option of having a packed lunch which will include a sandwich, crudites, a drink, fruit and a pudding.  If your child has a lunch provided by our kitchens in school but are asking to move to packed lunches as the weather gets a little warmer please place your order for a packed lunch for the last half term by Wednesday 20th May.
Competition Time!!!
Our Afterschool Club is to be changing from being a privately run business to one that will be managed by school. This change is to take place after the summer holidays.  Do not worry though as it will still operate for the same opening times. Planned activities for each half term will be published on our website and linked with the learning taking place in school.  We already run our breakfast club in school called Early Bird which starts at 7:45 each day and are looking for a suitable name for the extended session afterschool.  We want the name to tie in with our bird theme we already have in school and will welcome suggestions. There will be a prize for the winning name.
Star of the Week[image: image1.wmf] certificates have been awarded to:
	Hannah Thomson from Yellow Ducklings.
	Harry Swift from Green Ducklings.

	Alexander McArthur from Parrots
	Thomas O’Neill from Herons

	Marcus Wright from Robins
	Joe Preston from Owls

	Millie Potts from Doves
	Mia Dale from Kestrels

	Ryan Holt from Hawks
	Sophia Parker from Falcons

	Madeline Malloy from Eagles
	Well done everyone!


 Up and coming events:
Dates for the summer term which is by no means exhaustive so please look out for additional dates!
12th May – Yellow Ducklings’ Class Assembly 15:00

19th May – Green Ducklings’ Class Assembly 15:00

22nd May ~ break up for the holidays

2nd June ~ Back to school.
Healthy Living Week.  

8th June ~ Healthy eating/healthy mind activities.

9th June ~ Sponsored fitness for Nepal. www.dcwcnepal.org  All to come wearing PE kits for the day (school tracksuits if you have one)

10th June ~ Scooter Day [image: image2.jpg]


  All children are invited to bring in their scooters for the day and come to school wearing clothes suitable for outdoor fun.
11th June ~ Sports’ Day for Juniors and Infants from 13:00.  If your child has the school tracksuit they may come to school wearing it for the day.
Fathers’ Day BBQ[image: image3.jpg]


 and Beer with game of cricket[image: image4.jpg]


.  Date to be decided.

19th June ~ Non- uniform day (Bring an item for the Summer Fair)

22nd June ~ Our duck eggs arrive for incubation.

26th June ~ Summer Fair 15:30-19:00 [image: image5.png]


 
Week beginning 6th July ~ Year Six Camp [image: image6.jpg]


with Mrs McGrath, Mrs Harding, Mrs Crooks, Mr Boyd, Miss Howarth & Mr Jones
Week beginning 20th July ~ Leavers Events
22nd July ~ School closes at 14:30 for the summer holidays.

You may have noticed a police presence this morning on Arundel Drive.  This has come at the request of concerned parents and we are advised that this will continue on an ad hoc basis.  Please be mindful that there should be no stopping on the yellow markings outside school at any time. Please do not use the staff car park to drop off or collect the children or stop in the entrance to the car park and reverse onto Arundel Drive. This is to ensure the safety of all members of the school community including your children and the wider public.  
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